
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

Thank you to all of those who helped with prating the Rosary at Weston Lentner’s 

wake.  Since the weather is cooperating we will be cleaning ditches soon.  We will 

send out an announcement when an evening is scheduled.  Please help out at the 

upcoming Tootsie Roll  Handout on April 27th and 28th and the Faith Formation 

Meal on May 1st.  All these events are fun to do when many members participate 

in them. 

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• Six kids asked for donations to attend the upcoming Steubenville Conference in 

July $200 was donated to each attendee. 

• The Life Procession is coming up in May—watch the Church bulletins for details 

• Ditch cleaning coming soon especially with the nice weather. 

• Tootsie Rolls Handout discussion and members volunteered to help out 

• Thanks you to Greg Novak for putting on Omelet Breakfasts at the old bank 

building over the last 1 weeks. 

• Discussion on the Council Bulleting needing to be mailed out.  An updated mail 

list is needed along with updated advertisers  and contact working with a  print 

shop  for printing and mailing. 

• Technology:  A text message service and event service will be setup 

Pot of Gold: Ryan Skaja Council jackpot: Doug Novak 

Next Council Meeting 

Tuesday May 7th at 7:15PM  

Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 
All members are encouraged to attend and bring guests. 

Number: 434 Council Bulletin April 2024 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Tootsie Roll Handout April 27th and 28th 

• Ditch cleaning (April/May) 

• Faith Formation Meal  May 1st 

• Crowning of Mary in May 

• Gilman Coop Creamery Lunch Stand - July 26th 

• Gilman Days -July 27th 

Membership:  Council members who have not paid their membership dues are 

encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Jeff Mastey. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Jeff Mastery, financial secretary . 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$6,735.88. 

Good of the Order 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Doug, Novak, 

Chase Otto, Jim Houdek 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


